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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 12:39 PM
To: 'Sara Sampath'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101

Good afternoon Ms. Sampathkumar, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Sara Sampath [mailto:sampath.sara@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 12:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 
 
To the Fl Public Service Commission, 
 
I believe the rate increase request of Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 is unjust 
and not fair due to certain areas within Seminole County increasing up to +200% higher 
than the current rate. It is not sound or logical for 16 different systems to have a 
consolidated rate when there are so many different factors. Please reconsider Staff’s 
recommendation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  
Best Regards, 
 
SARA SAMPATHKUMAR, BROKER/OWNER 
SOL INTERNATIONAL REALTY, LLC. 

429 Vista Oak Drive, Longwood, FL 
Direct: 407-782-1919  
Fax:  407-333-7305  
Email: sampath.sara@yahoo.com 
www.solrealtyfl.com 
  
 




